


EEL Procedures Committee Recommendations 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Procedures Committee (PC) recommends Dr. Paul Schmalzer and Dr. Mark Bush as priority appointments to the Selection and Management Committee (SMC). The committee recommends these two candidates based on their expertise, professional experience, substantial field work, and extensive knowledge of Brevard County ecosystems. They are also highly knowledgeable of land management methods necessary for the for the ongoing operations of the SMC.  The PC views their history and length of service with the EEL Program as a positive. Dr. Schmalzer and Dr. Bush have served the SMC diligently and have contributed extensively during their terms on the SMC. These two candidates have a high level of integrity, are very dedicated, and generously donate their time to the program. In addition to his vast expertise, Dr. Schmalzer is extremely detail oriented. He understands complex data sets, interprets them, and effectively communicates this information to others.  He has a vast amount of institutional knowledge and takes the time to read every word of Land Management Plans and other reports. He subsequently provides both scientific and technical guidance. Dr. Schmalzer and Dr. Bush are highly respected experts in Brevard’s natural habitat, and each has published extensively in academic literature on this and related topics.  For these reasons, the PC recommends Dr. Schmalzer and Dr. Bush as priority appointments to the SMC.  
The Procedures Committee would like to recommend James Burney as the third SMC Candidate based on of his expertise and professional experience with uplands and wetlands.  
The Procedures Committee would like to recommend Rio Throm Bond and Jennifer Thompson as alternates based solely on their professional experience.  Ms. Bond’s professional experience is prior to 2015 and Ms. Thompson’s experience is primarily with storm water.



